
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Chief Frank Twohy       August 13, 2012 
Elfin Forest/Harmony Grove Fire Department  
20223 Elfin Forest Road 
Elfin Forest, CA 92029 
 
Dear Chief Twohy, 
 
On behalf of the Elfin Forest/Harmony Grove Town Council and the entire community, I want to 
thank you and the members of the Fire Department for your commitment to our community and 
to the annual 4th of July Parade and Picnic.  We had a very successful event this year with 
approximately 400 residents and family participating. 
 
As you know this event takes a lot of organization and volunteer assistance from the community, 
but we could not accomplish it without the personal commitment of the Fire Department and for 
that we are so very thankful.     
 
To help thank you for this wonderful community effort and all that you and your staff do to make 
it successful, the Town Council is presenting the Fire Department with a check for $1,000. 
 
You and the Fire Department are the heart of our community and we appreciate everything that 
you do for us.  You guys are the best! 
 
Thanks again, 
 

 
 
Jacqueline Arsivaud-Benjamin, Chair 
Elfin Forest/Harmony Grove Town Council 
 

20223 Elfin Forest Road 
Elfin Forest, CA 92029 

2 0 1 2  B o a r d  M e m b e r s :  
Jacqueline Arsivaud-Benjamin, Chair 
Bonnie Baumgartner, Vice-Chair 
May Meintjes, Treasurer 
Mark Shields, Secretary 
Melanie Fallon 
Nancy Goodrich 
Amy Molenaar,  
Gordon Taggart 
JP Theberge 
Sandra Bartsch, At-Large Member 
Mid Hoppenrath, At-Large Member 
 
Minoo Sohaey 
Gordon Taggart 
 
 
 
 
 

 


